
 

 

 

  

Looking back at some August and September 2023 events 

Seend Fete 
The weather could have been 

better, but that didn’t stop the 
crowds turning up and having a 

good time. 

The Flower Show had a record number of entries 

The Brewery Inn’s Sausage and Cider 
Day was popular! 



 

 

  

Some members of the Footpath clearing working party 

Some Keevil School pupils 
enjoying the great outdoors 

Seend WI members meet in the 
churchyard to inspect the roses 
planted in memory of the late 
Queen and Prince Philip 



  

The residents of New Buildings created a 
sunflower avenue for your delectation and delight 

Seend Summer Saturday Breakfasts 
broke a few records this year – but 

coordinator Jen felt obliged to turn up in 
disguise as a ‘secret shopper’  
for quality control purposes.  

Do you think anyone recognised her? 

We would welcome any feedback to this or previous editions of the online 
colour supplement – as well as any photos that you would like included in 

future editions. Email spotlight@seend.org.uk Thank you. 
 

(If you want your events featured – send us a photo!) 

Bopping to the Pop Pickers at 
the Royal British Legion event 


